
HANOVER VILLAGE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 

DATE: 1/11/23 

 

Meeting Place: Hanover Village Hall 

Attendees: Mike Spaulding, Bill Fry, Travis Hartshorn 

Guests:  

Topic: Regular Monthly Meeting 

There were 45 customers in arrears for a total of $5525.20. 

The block heater and electrical receptacle have been replaced on the South Main Street lift 

station. 

The plant is running well and the modification to bypass the auger during extreme cold weather 

is working fine. 

 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. 

 


